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Board Meeting Minutes June 10th, 2014

Present:  Paul Speaker-President, Tom Sheckels-Treasurer, Dave Kutz-
Secretary, Syd Moen - Board Member   
   
The meeting was called to order by Paul Speaker at 8:33 pm (EDT). 

The minutes from the May 27, 2014 meeting were accepted with the following 
correction.
    “Price for banquet dinner for spouses will be $40.00 instead of $45.00“.

Paul Speaker is looking at the cost and limitations of offering an additional trip 
to the Georgia O’Keefe “Ghost Ranch” for members who would be interested.  
Cost could be between $50 - $100 per participant.  

There was discussion about the number of members of our organization that
have considerable knowledge in film based panoramics.  While other groups 
are concentrating in an “all digital” environment many of us have the skills to 
pick formats to match the job.  Some newer digital photographers expressed an 
interest in learning some of the film based techniques that were used in the 
past.  Panoramic history base is something our group could capitalize upon.

There will be an email blast going out to the general membership announcing a 
call for nominations for the next board elections at the upcoming conference.  
Those who wish to be considered should contact a member of the election 
committee (Dave Kutz, Glenn Cope or Fran Gardino). 

There being no other business a motion to adjourn the meeting was made.  The 
meeting adjourned at 8:58 pm (EDT).

Next meeting (call in) will be Tuesday,_June 24th at 8:30 pm EDT, 7:30 pm 
CDT, 5:30 pm PDT.
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